Good evening Rosemont Families,

We hope you had a wonderful and safe weekend. This week's RES Community Connection features
several important messages.

CALENDAR UPDATE
Tuesday, June 13- Barnhill Preserve In School Field Trip
Friday, June 16- Early Release for Students- LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

YEARBOOKS ON SALE NOW

YEARBOOKS HAVE ARRIVED! Yearbooks were distributed to all homeroom teachers for those
students who pre-paid on Friday, June 9. If you did not get a chance to purchase one WE HAVE A
LIMITED AMOUNT OF YEARBOOKS ON SALE for $25 each. CASH ONLY. Please send exact change
with your child to receive a yearbook starting, Monday, June 12. All yearbooks are first come first
serve until we run out.

EARLY RELEASE-JUNE 16

Friday, June 16 is the LAST DAY OF SCHOOL and an early release for ALL students. Students will be
dismissed at 12:50 pm. Please discuss dismissal procedures with your student. Since many parents
alter dismissal procedures on these days we will distribute the Early Release flyer to all students.
Please complete this form and return it to your child’s teacher.

LOST AND FOUND LAST CALL

LAST CALL TO CLAIM ITEMS IN THE LOST AND FOUND! If your child is missing an item, feel free to
stop in and check the lost and found or remind your child to look through the items to identify their
missing jackets, coats, hats, clothing etc. to bring home. All left over and unclaimed items will be
donated on Friday, June 16.

This is the last Sunday evening message until August. If you have any questions over the summer,
please call the office at 240-740-7180. This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection.
Have a wonderful and restful summer. Stay safe and be well.

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Thank you and have a good evening!
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